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TERM 4 No. 1 

Friday 19th October 

Thursday 30th Aug 2018 

School News 
              

A big welcome back to all our families and to the new families that join us this term. 
We hope that you have a positive and fruitful time with us. I often receive comments 
from our new students and their families, complimenting us on the friendliness of our 
school and the way that they are made to feel welcome. It is a privileged to work at a 
site that prides itself on its inclusivity and caring.  
 
As always, now that children are back at school, I remind families about being safe 
when dropping off and picking up children. We have limited parking spaces along 
Tenterden and Evens Streets but there is ample parking on Port Road. Council will be 
patrolling the area to ensure motorists are being safe. 
 
With the start of Term 4 it is now compulsory for students to wear their school hats, 
even when days are overcast. This is part of our SunSafe Policy which is endorsed by 
the Cancer Council and of course our Governing Council and staff. Added to this, as 
per the information sent out last term, we will be having a blitz on the wearing of the 
appropriate school uniform (pictured). Remember; no false/painted nails or make-up, 
no jewellery – apart from small studs/plain earings in the ear (one pair), clothing with 
brand names, labels etc., sleeveless tops. 

 
We hope to see you all at our upcoming Trash and Treasure Day on Saturday 27th 
October. Come along for the stalls, rides and just to have fun. 

Please be reminded that it is a Department 
Regulation that Schools are No Smoking Zones. 
Adults must be at least 10m away from the School 
Grounds if the wish to smoke. 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

ENROLMENTS 2019 
ASAP – Please inform school of 
new enrolments or if you are not 

returning in 2019 

 

Cricket Clinics 
Tuesday – 23/10/2018 

 

Community Trash & Treasure 
SATURDAY – 27/10/2018 

See attached flyer 
 

Governing Council 
Monday – 29/10/2018 

 

Enrolment Tour 
Tuesday – 30/10/2018 

 

Brekki Friday 
Friday – 2/11/2018 

 

Canteen Special –  
Pulled Pork Roll 

Tuesday – 6/11/20/18 
 

Remembrance Day Assembly 
Friday – 9/11/2018 

 

State Library – Excursion 
Rm 14 - Monday – 26/11/2018 
Rm 13 - Tuesday – 27/11/2018 
Rm 12 - Thursday – 29/11/2018 

 

Volunteers Morning Tea 
Wednesday – 28/11/2018 

 

Pupil Free Day  
Monday – 3/12/2018 
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LENDLEASE COMMUNITY  
I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all those involved in the Community Day project for 
2018 organised by Lendlease. This occurred on Thursday 11th October. 
 
The day was a huge success and we are very appreciative of the work put in on the day by all the volunteers. I’d 
especially like to thank the following parents; Heather Mutch (organiser), Michelle Nash, Garry Reid, Mary 
Papandreou, Renee Groom and Kerry Williams, and of course the teachers; Brie Manoel, Mike Hunjet, Lisa De 
Candia, Kim Aworth and Kirsty Maclean for all their hard work. We had some sore and stiff bodies the next day! 
 
I am sure that both students and families have seen the result of all the work done on this day. We now have fencing 
behind our nature area near the canteen, our propagation shed is finished, we have a new sand pit and are awaiting 
the installation of the “mud kitchen”, asphalt areas have been patched up, an extension to the cement area for our big 
bins and of course we have the canteen and Middle Years areas painted outside. 
 
There are a lot of businesses that came on-board for the day and donated 
both time and items, without these companies we would not have had all 
that was needed to be completed.  
Below is a list of these companies. We give them all 3 cheers for their help, 
and for giving back to the Community. 
 
Big Chief Hire/ North East Isuzu 
Wattyl 
Ecodynamics 
Bianco Construction Supplies 
Boral Concrete and Boral Quarries 
Mario – Excavator and truck for the day and the Long jump the next day 
Fieldquip 
Heatleys Safety and Industrial 
Jag Trading 
Torrens Safety 
Penrice Quarry 
Coates Hire 
Bolle Safety 
Adelaide Signs Group 
Artcraft   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


